
From: Judi Ginty  

Sent: February 12, 2023 10:13 AM 

To: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to sidewalks on Edgehill Crescent and Edgehill Road. 

Hello, 

This email is to confirm our continued objection to the installation of sidewalks on Edgehill Crescent and 

Edgehill Road. We are longtime homeowners (35+ years) on Edgehill Crescent.  

As you already know, there is a fully accessible access to the ravine path just steps away, on Blackacres 

Blvd. Adding an unnecessary sidewalk to Edgehill would be costly not only to the city but would detract 

property value and personal usage from homeowners by reducing the existing tree canopy, as well as 

reducing driveway parking options.  

Many homeowners on our streets have been consistent in our objections since the proposals first 

appeared,  engaging in a poll, attending a community consultation meeting in 2021, calling, and writing 

emails.  We hope the recent amendment to the connectivity plan for Whitehills excluding Edgehill 

Crescent and Edgehill Road from unnecessary and unwanted sidewalks is supported at this week's 

Council meeting on February 14, 2023. 

Judi and Brian Ginty 
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